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Being able opt out of a law is a dangerous option for lawmakers to consider.  While it 

may seem innocuous to some, adopting a measure such as this could potentially be 

used as precedent for another law. If a state statute is in need of change then it is up 

to the people of the state not the people of a lesser jurisdiction.  If the legislature 

allows this to occur then all manner of laws will become ripe for county/city refusal to 

enforce or comply. I adamantly recommend opposing this legislation. 


